STATE OF TEXAS
COUNTY OF DENTON
TOWN OF HICKORY CREEK

The town council of the Town of Hickory Creek, Texas convened in a joint workshop session with Corinth City Council, Lake Dallas City Council, and Shady Shores Town Council on October 22, 2018 at 7:30 p.m. at CoServ Headquarters, 7701 S. Stemmons Freeway, Corinth, Texas 76210. Notice of the meeting was posted as required by Title 5, Chapter 551 of the Texas Government Code. The following members were present and constituted a quorum of members:
			
			Lynn Clark, Mayor 
			Tracee Elrod, Councilmember Place 1
			Richard DuPree, Councilmember Place 2
			Paul Kenney, Mayor Pro Tem 
			Ian Theodore, Councilmember Place 5	

Absent:			Chris Gordon, Councilmember Place 3 
	
Also in attendance were:

John M. Smith, Jr., Town Administrator
Kristi K. Rogers, Town Secretary
Carey Dunn, Chief of Police.

City of Corinth: Mayor Bill Heidemann, Mayor Pro Tem Sam Burke, Councilmember Don Glockel, Councilmember Tina Henderson, Bob Hart, City Manager and Kimberly Pence, City Secretary.
City of Lake Dallas: Mayor Michael Barnhart, Councilmember Cheryl McClain, Councilmember Charlie Price, Councilmember Megan Ray, John Cabrales, City Manager and Codi Delcambre, City Secretary.
Town of Shady Shores: Mayor Cindy Aughinbaugh, Mayor Pro Tem Paula Woolworth, Councilmember Charles Grimes, Councilmember Matthew Haines arrived at 7:35 p.m., Councilmember Tom Newell and Wendy Withers, Town Secretary.

Mayor Clark presided the joint workshop and called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.  

Overview of Each Community

Bob Hart, Corinth City Manager, John Smith, Hickory Creek Town Administrator, John Cabrales, Lake Dallas City Manager and Wendy Withers, Shady Shores Town Secretary provided an overview of their respective communities.

(1) – Hear a report on transportation plans and challenges within the Lake Cities region 
presented by the North Texas Council of Governments.

Dan Kessler, NCTCOG Assistant Director of Transportation, gave a report regarding transportation plans and challenges within the Lake Cities region.

(2) – Hear a report on drainage challenges within the Lake Cities Region presented by the 
North Texas Council of Governments. 
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Edith Marvin, NCTCOG Director of Environment & Development, gave a report regarding 
drainage challenges within the Lake Cities region.

(3) – Discuss and identify potential joint projects for further study and consideration.

Discussions were held regarding potential joint projects including, sidewalks/safe routes to 
schools, roads, trails and bike paths, coordinating thoroughfare plans and drainage issues. The 
councils would like to hold another joint meeting in the first quarter of 2019. 

Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m.



Approved:					Attest:




___________________________               	__________________________        
Lynn C. Clark, Mayor				Kristi K. Rogers, Town Secretary
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